Smith, Candice L

From: Chakrabarti, Subir K.

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 3:33 PM

To: SLA Faculty Assembly Secretary; Smith, Candice L
Subject: FW: End of Year Report

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

See the message from Jane Schultz.
Subir

From: Schultz, Jane E

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2011 6:50 PM
To: Chakrabarti, Subir K.

Subject: Re: End of Year Report

Hi, Subir. The Enhancement Review committee was not charged with any business this year. As a result we have no
news to report.

All best,

Jane Schultz
Dept. of English

Quoting "Chakrabarti, Subir K." <imx|100@iupui.edu>:

> To the Chairs of the Faculty Committees, We are headed towards the end
> of the semester and, more importantly, approaching the end of the

> academic year. We thus need to file the end-of-the year reports. We

> are therefore asking each of you to send us a report of your

> committee's work during the year. We would like to have it as soon as
>you can get it to us but certainly before the Faculty Assembly on

> April 15. As these will be posted on the Faculty Assembly website it

> would be greatly appreciated if you can send the report by April 11. |

> thank all of you for your service to the Faculty and to the School.

>

> Thank You,

> Subir Chakrabarti

> President of the Faculty Assembly

> Professor of Economics

> |UPUI

>

>





